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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

E-2022-85482 LAND COMPLAINT
1 message

Rianza Bonifacio <bonifaciorianza@gmail.com> Sat, Aug 13, 2022 at 9:34 AM
To: denr4blegal@gmail.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

This is an email letter from my grandmother, ALICIA VILLAROSA IBARRA.

Good day.

I would like to inquire regarding the letter we sent to you last April 20, it's been a long time since we sent our complaint
but until now, there's no update as to what happened. Hoping for your immediate response regarding this matter.

Thank you.

Alicia Ibarra


